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Consolidated Interim Status Report for Ontario Power Generation’s Darlington, Pickering 
and Western Waste Management Facilities 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces a change to the public meeting 
date for the presentation of the Consolidated Interim Status Report for Ontario Power 
Generation’s Darlington, Pickering and Western Waste Management Facilities (WMF Report). 
 
The WMF Report will be presented on June 17, 2015, instead of June 18, as originally 
announced.  
 
This second consolidated interim status report provides an update on Ontario Power Generation’s 
(OPG) performance at the Darlington, Pickering and Western WMFs from July 2010 to 
December 2014. The WMF Report includes information about CNSC compliance activities 
during the reporting period, OPG’s response to inspection findings, as well as CNSC staff’s 
overall conclusions regarding OPG’s management of the WMFs. 
 
Meeting date:  June 17, 2015 
Place:  CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, ON 
Time:   As set by the agenda published prior to the meeting date 
 
The WMF Report filed by CNSC staff and the written submissions filed by OPG and participants 
are now available upon request to the Secretariat.  
 
Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission   Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046    Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9     Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 

 
 
 


